FINAL

BELLAVITA COMMUNICATIONS COMMITTEE MEETING NOTES
January 12,2012

The regularly scheduled second Thursday meeting of the Communications Committee met at 11:15 in
the Sales Office meeting room

MEMBERS PRESENT — Chairman Thordean Campbell, Ex-Officio Nancy Triggs, Board Contact Bill
Burdick, Sarah Barnett, Bob Stockinger, Barbara Quinn, Dottie Raines, Janice Jensen, and Connie Harry.

New Member - Marc Wormser
Absent — None
CALL TO ORDER — Chairman Thordean Campbell

NOTES —The Notes from the November 10, 2011 meeting were electronically approved prior to the
meeting .

NEW BUSINESS - There will be a blood drive in the Club House parking lot for Kelley Paterno on
Saturday, January 14 from 10 AM until 1 PM. She has passed all tests to become a liver transplant
candidate. Olan Mills will have a make-up day for the pictorial directory on January 24th. There are still
people on November 17th that have not viewed there proofs . Thordean reviewed the Heritage Grand
Annual Report. It was suggested that we do a committee report similar to Heritage Grand. AMI will
send out notices of Board Meetings 72 hours prior to each meeting.

BELLA BUZZ - Trey will be mailing letters to advertisers on January 23rd and January 24th and will let us
know how many responses he receives.

BELLA VITA WEB SITE - Nancy will be expanding the web site. It has needed expanding, there will be
more tabs and pages, more sub-menus, etc. Look for the changes in the next few months.

Thordean presented each committee member with yellow coffee mug with "bees" on it. Thank you
Thordean for being so thoughtful.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.

The next meeting will be on February 9, 2012.



